OWNER’S LETTER
Dear Nissan Owner.

This notice is sent 1o you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffle and
Motor Vahicle Safety Act. Nissan has declded that a dafect that relatea to motor vehicle
safety axists in some 2004 medel year Nigsan Queat vehicles.

Reason for Recall

At an ambient temperature below approximataly 40 degrees Fahranheit, the actuator for
the power aliding door(s} may sxperlence binding. If binding occurs and the driver shifts
the vehicle out of Park while a power sliding dogr is sfill closing, the door latches may not
engage. This can result in the doar coming open unexpectadly upon rapld acceleration
such as accelerating quickly from a stopped posltion. If a passenger Is not wearing a seat
kelt and the door unaxpectedly opans, he could fall out and be injured. Unbselted
passengers are at an Increased risk of Injury in a crash.

What Nissan Wil Do

Your Nissan dealer will replace the actuator for the power sliding door{s). This frée service
should take about one hour i complete, but your Nissan dealer may require your vehicle
for a longer perlod of time based upon thelr work schedule, or parts avaltability.

What You 8hould Do

Contact your Nissan dealer at your earllest convenisnce in order to arrange an appointment
to have your vehicle repaired. Untll your vehicle Is repaired, leave the ehift lever In the
P (Park) position untli the power sliding doors are fully closed. Please bring this
notice with you whan you keep your service appointment. Instructions have been sent to
your Nisgan dealer. If the dealer fafls, or is unable to make the necassary repalrs free of

charge, you may contact the National Gonsumer Affairs Office, Nissan North America, Inc.
at P.O. Box 191, (Gardena, Califomnla 90248-01581. The toll free number Is 1-300-753-9781,

Yau may alzo contact the Administrator of the Natlonal Highway Traffic Safety
Administration, 400 Soventh Street SW, Washington, D.C. 20550 or call the toll free Safety
Hotline at (888) 327-4238.

Federal law requires that any vehicle leasor recelving this recall notice must forward a copy
of this natica to the Iassee within tan days.

Thank you for your cooperation. We are indeed gorry for any inconvenience this may
cause you.
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